
 

 

          Date: 21-11-2020  

 

NOTICE 

 

All the concerned students are informed that University is conducting Re-Exams 
for those students who did not present in September 2020. 

The Re-Exam of Final Year students will now begin from 25 November 2020. 

                                                                                                         

Controller Of Examinations 

Copy to:  

1. Honorable vice - chancellor 

2. Registrar Office 

3. Deans / HoD’s 

4. IT department for website upgradation 

                                                                                                  

Controller Of Examinations 

 

 


